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TIDEWATER JPA REVIEW

Activities that may impact a
Resource Protection Area (RPA) or
buffer (e.g. tree removal, fill
material); consultation required 

Locality may require an approved
Erosion & Sediment Control plan.

Locality may require an approved
Stormwater Management plan.

Each locality & project may have
specific requirements. Consult with
local staff for guidance and
necessary permits. 

Regarding known historic places or
discovery of artifacts or remains;
COE coordinates.

Advises state & local agencies on
"best science available";
consultation recommended. 

Potential impacts to Essential Fish
Habitat, or anadromous fish
spawning/migration; coordinated
by COE. 

Related to Endangered Species Act
(ESA), Migratory Birds Treaty Act, or
Bald & Golden Eagle Protection Act
(BGEPA). ESA coordinated by COE;
BGEPA initiated by applicant. 

Potential impacts to species or
critical habitat, including sea
turtles, marine mammals, and
certain fish; COE coordinates. 

Regarding known historic places or
discovery of artifacts or remains;
COE coordinates.

Regarding activities affecting a
federal Civil Works project
authorized by COE; consult with
COE for determination. 

Refer to COE permit for full guidance. 


